
 
 

 

 
 

Radnor Township Recreation & Community Programming Department Announces   
Night at the Ball Park Event and Fireworks at Encke Park  

 
Dear Radnor Township Neighbors,  
 
I would like to take an opportunity to tell you about an exciting evening event that is coming to Encke Park on Wednesday, 
July 18th, known as the Night at the Ball Park! Wiffleball Classic & Fireworks! (In the event of rain, the event will take place 
on Thursday, July 19th).  This year, we are very excited to combine two of our favorite events, Night at the Ball Park and the 
Encke Ball Park Wiffleball Classic. This free outdoor community event will begin at 5:30 PM and will feature, fun games, 
bounce houses, community businesses and organizations, a cookout by Radnor Wayne Little League, and Fireworks that will 
begin at approximately at dusk which is estimated to be at 9:00 PM. 
 
Fireworks Begin at Approximately 9:00 PM – Fireworks will blast off from the Cappelli Driving Range, located next to Encke 
Park.  Fireworks will begin at 9:00 PM and will last approximately 15 minutes.  In the event of rain, the fireworks time may be 
adjusted slightly.  We want you to be aware that lights and loud sound will be generated as a result of the fireworks taking 
place within the park.  Access to Cappelli Driving Range will be restricted during the day on Wednesday, July 18th as we 
prepare for the fireworks. 
 
Encke Park Location:   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Participate in this great event! - We invite and encourage you to take part in this event!  For more information about this 
exciting event, visit our website at www.radnor.com/wiffleballclassic.  Please come out and take advantage of the opportunity 
to interact with other members of the community and enjoy your local park!  Please advise that you should use extra caution 
when traveling in and around the Encke Park/Township Building Complex during the 5:00 PM – 10:00 PM time frame. 
 
Parking – There will be limited parking available at the Radnor Township Municipal Building so there will be parking and a 
shuttle available at Radnor High School in the Creek Lot off of Raider Road. (130 King of Prussia Road, Wayne, PA 19087). 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review this information and I hope this notice helps to inform you in advance about the event.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 610-688-5600, x 141 or reach out to me by email at 
tcohen@radnor.org.  Radnor Township is looking forward to delivering a successful 2018 Night at the Ball Park! Wiffleball 
Classic & Fireworks Event at Encke Park and I hope to see you there! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tammy S. Cohen    
Director of Recreation & Community Programming  

LISA BOROWSKI 

President 

LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ. 

Vice President 

JAKE ABEL 

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ. 

SEAN FARHY  

JOHN NAGLE 

JACK LARKIN, ESQ. 

 

 

 
 

ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI 

Township Manager 

Township Secretary 

 

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. 

Solicitor 

KATHRYN GARTLAND 

Treasurer 

 

RADNOR TOWNSHIP 
301 IVEN AVENUE 

WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297 

 

Phone (610) 688-5600 

Fax (610) 971-0450 

www.radnor.com 

www.radnor.com/wiffleballclassic
mailto:tcohen@radnor.org

